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As the central address for the Jewish community, it is the Jewish Federation of 
Delaware’s goal to foster Jewish life, engage and build Jewish community, and 
preserve Jewish tradition.  
 
The Jewish Federation of Delaware respects the dietary requirements of all program, 
event, and meeting guests, including those who may prefer or require a kosher meal. 
As such, the Jewish Federation of Delaware is committed to providing (to the best of 
our ability) Vaad certified Kosher meals and refreshments to all upon advance 
request. 
 
The policy of the Jewish Federation of Delaware shall be as follows: 
 

• Meat meals and refreshments containing meat or served with a meat meal 
MUST be Certified Kosher by an approved vendor.  

 
• Dairy and Pareve meals and or refreshments do not require certification or a 

Hechsher.  
 

• All Federation events, programs, home hospitality, and meetings shall be 
Kosher Sensitive, meaning NO shellfish, No pork, and No mixing of meat and 
dairy at any event or meeting.  

 
 
Note: The Jewish Federation of Delaware is not governed by religious, political, or 
rabbinical affiliation.  
 


